
 
CITY OF ARCHER CITY 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
OF 

 CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

ARCHER SERVICE CENTER APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 
 

OCTOBER 16, 2017, 11:45 A.M. 
 

ARCHER SERVICE CENTER 
202 E. WALNUT 

ARCHER CITY, TEXAS 
 

 
One or more members of the Archer City, City Council may attend this 
meeting.  No action will be taken.   
 
 
 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing notice was posted on the bulletin 
board of City Hall located at 118 S. Sycamore, Archer City, Texas on October 13, 2017 at 9:00 
A.M. 
 
 

Kim Whitsitt, City Secretary 
                                    City of Archer City 
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